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Rectory Farm Primary School 

Another brilliant week in school; I can’t believe we are on week 6 next week, time is flying! I have been 
extremely impressed with the children’s manners around school; our value of courteous has definitely 
been a strength this week!!  
 

Year 6 had a fun-filled, activity-packed residential; their behaviour has been excellent and they have 
represented our school so well! We can’t wait to hear all about it next week! 

 

Black History Month 

Our week started with an assembly to launch ‘Black History Month’. Volunteers 
from across Key Stage 2, led the assembly by talking about significant people, 
who have had an impact on our world, from both present day and the past includ-
ing: Mary Seacole, Mae Jemison, Martin Luther King, Nelson Mandela, Lauren 
James, Marcus Rashford, Malorie Blackman and many more!! We looked at our 
curriculum and thought about the range of individuals we learn about in various subjects across the 
year. Some outstanding examples of home learning are attached on the next page! 

 

Curriculum: 
 

Year 4—We have really been enjoying our story Monster Slayer. The children 
love putting on their best Grendel voice when reading and have been showing 

their understanding through drawing him and parts of the 
story.  

Year R—This week in art Reception have been colour mixing with primary       
colours. The children enjoyed exploring the combinations needed to create 
different colours and experimented to see how to make the 
colours lighter or darker.  

Year 5—In Year 5, we have been learning about the Indus-
trial Revolution and what it is like to be a child living in a 

workhouse. The children have been starting to plan their persuasive letters to 
Queen Victoria to shut the workhouses. They have    really strong arguments! 

 

Voting for charities—A voting slip for charities has been sent out last week with your child. Please could 
you return your completed slip to our voting box in the front office. We will then count up the votes and 
reveal the most popular charity chosen by our parents and carers. 

 

Named Items—Please ensure you put your child's name clearly in all items that come into school. We have several 
items in our lost property basket unnamed.  
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Date Year Group Event 

10.10.23 

(9:30am-10:30am) 
Year R parents 

starting Sep 2024 

First open evening for prospective parents of Reception     
children for September 2024  

(Book your place on our website) 

From Monday 2.10.23—20th 
October  

Whole School Harvest— 

Donations for The Hope Centre—dried food and toilet-
ries 

9.10.23 Whole School led by 
Year 6 

Macmillan Coffee and Cake Sale—any donations of 
home made cakes, please bring to the school office. 
(Sale will be held on the playground after school) 

12.10.23 Year 2 Visit to the Northampton Museum in the town centre 
(linked to History topic this term) 

17.10.23 Whole School Dentist visit 

17.10.23 & 19.10.23 Whole School Parents evening 3:30pm—6pm, please book an            
appointment (forms will be on class doors in the next 
week) 

2.11.23 

(4:30-5:30pm) 
YR parents starting 

Sep 2024 

Second Open evening for prospective parents of Recep-
tion children for September 2024 

(Book your place on our website) 

Dates for your Diary 

Thank you so much for your donations for the Hope 
Centre!  
We have started a display at the front of school!  

 

Please come and find me on the playground for a 
chat if you have any worries or concerns. Noth-
ing is too small!! My door is always open! 
 

Message from Mrs Llewelyn (our 
Family Support Worker and DSL) 




